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Decision:  Hillcrest Complex Property Study 

The Board opted to forego the staff presentation on this item and approved the 
recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

“It is recommended: 

1. That staff report back to the Board with the results of the Hillcrest Complex 
Property Study by the end of 2017”.  


